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Muskoka Ski Club Dock and Storage Rack Area Use 

The Muskoka Ski Club (MSC) allowed access to our seasonally leased boat slips and canoe/kayak/SUP storage racks 
commencing Friday May 14, 2021. Most of you have already placed your watercraft in place and have been enjoying 
the warm start to June. As an FYI to all Lessees, all boat slips are leased and there is a waiting list of 21 people as of 
today. Also, there are only a few upper storage rack spots still available.    

Boat slips and storage racks are for Seasonal Lessees only. The boat docks and area are the private property of MSC. 
Seasonal leases are exclusively offered to MSC Members and Hidden Valley Property Association (HVPOA) Members. 
During the Step 1 of Re-Opening Ontario, use of these facilities will still have some restrictions in place. Please 
respect all restrictions so that use of these facilities can continue.    

If you plan to use the beach and recreation area, please be familiar with the rules that apply to that area. 

Below are the restrictions in place while using the Boat Dock and Storage facilities: 

• Maintain social distancing from anyone outside your household bubble whenever possible especially when 
boarding your boat at the docks, 

• Wear a mask if 6 foot social distancing cannot be maintained 100% of the time, 

• Groups of up to 10 people from different household bubbles can gather in the area. 

• To avoid over-crowding of the docks, do not loiter on the docks before or after your boating trip. Get in and go 
out on the water. Once finished boating leave the boat dock facilities, 

• Lessees using non-motorized watercraft should put their watercraft in the water by the boat launch area and 
immediately paddle out onto the lake.  
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